
Sent: Thursday, 18 August 2005 14:51 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

NR/152/MN - POSTPONED - Planned Gemini Entry Capacity System outage contingency - 18th 
and 19th August 

18th August 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

Gemini Entry Capacity system outage: 

19 August 2005      02:30 - 08:30 

The above outage has been cancelled.  This formed part of the Disaster Recovery testing being 
carried out by the Gemini Project prior to implementation in October.  This decision has been 
made following the results and learning of the outage held on 18 August 2005 02:30 - 08:30 which 
will be shared with shippers when the detail has been collated. 

In order to satisfactorily complete the Disaster Recovery testing it will be necessary to arrange 
additional dates which will be requested for approval by the UK Link Committee. 

Should you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 

 
Mark Nicolson  
Industry Engagement Manager - Gemini 
 
Tel: 7474 3236 
01926 653236 
07973 953453 
Email: mark.m.nicolson@ngtuk.com <mailto:mark.m.nicolson@ngtuk.com>  


